
April 6, 2021 

To: Residents, families, and friends at Harbor Valley Health & Rehabilitation 

Re: Visitation 

Texas Health and Human Services has published a revision to nursing facility visitation guidelines. With 
these additional flexibilities, our community has changed our policies to align with these new 
requirements. 

Please contact our community to discuss these new changes, as we are excited to expand our visitation 
opportunities. 

Sincerely, 

Trista Gregory, Administrator 
210-412-7163


